Dear EAA Members,

Nominations are now open for the Frederick S. Berg Award.  Please consider nominating an eligible individual for this prestigious honor.  The award will be presented at the 2015 EAA summer conference.   Applications are due no later than 4/1/15 and can be submitted online at the following link:
http://edaud.org/awards

Frederick S. Berg Award
This prestigious award is presented to an individual who has made notable contributions to the field of Educational Audiology on a national level.  It is not automatically awarded every year.  It is not required that the nominee be a member of EAA.  Current members of the EAA Executive Board are not eligible.
Nominations for the Frederick S. Berg Award should include:
· A letter of nomination stating the nominee’s specific qualifications for the award
· Two additional letters of support for the nominee
· The nominee’s vitae.
Frederick S. Berg Award Previous Recipients:
· Susan Prendergast (2013)
· Joseph Smaldino (2012)
· Jack Katz (2011)
· Gail Gegg Rosenberg (2010 – awarded posthumously)
· Michael Nixon (2007 – awarded posthumously)
· Carl Crandall (2006 – awarded posthumously)
· Laurie Allen (2005)
· Evelyn Cherow (2004)
· Karen Anderson (2003)
· Kris English (2002)
· Cheryl DeConde Johnson (2001)
· Fred Bess (2000)
· Marion Downs (1999)
· Mark Ross (1998)
· Noel Matkin (1997)
· James Blair (1995)
· Carol Flexer (1992)
· Frederick S. Berg (1991)

